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Important Notice to all Employers: 

McCloud/Sargeant Judgement Update 
 

Further to Employer Bulletin Issue 12, dated 1st September 2020, I wanted to provide an update on 

the current position regarding the McCloud exercise. 

At the time of writing, I have not yet been provided with any further information regarding the 

outcome of the proposed remedy following the public consultation that ended on 8th October 2020. 

However, I can provide you with an updated timeline for the provision of the data to the Pensions 

Section. 

For the avoidance of doubt, please note that you will need to provide details of any hours changes 

for your scheme members, both active and leavers who were in the LGPS during the periods stated 

below, including any full-time members who were previously part time, or vice versa. 

The timeline for the submission of the data in respect of any hours changes and service breaks is: 

Hours changes/Service Breaks between Deadline 

1st April 2014 and 31st March 2020   31st March 2021 

1st April 2020 and 31st March 2021 30th June 2021 

 1st April 2021 and 31st March 2022  30th June 2022 

Templates were previously provided with Employer Bulletin Issue 12 and are still available on the 

website. 

Data must be sent securely through Egress to pensionsdata@leics.gov.uk  

If you have any questions, please contact Stuart Wells (stuart.wells@leics.gov.uk or 0116 305 6944) 

or Dean Campbell (dean.campbell@leics.gov.uk or 0116 305 5862). 

Regards,  
Ian Howe  
Pensions Manager 
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